
 

 
August 6, 2018 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
REGARDING YOUR TRIPLE AIM INCENTIVE PROGRAM 

 
Physician Health Plan’s (PHP) 2018 Triple Aim Incentive Program (TAIP) reports are 
now available on MyPHP! 
 
Information you need to know about the 2018 TAIP reports include: 
 

 TAIP reports will only be distributed via the MyPHP Provider Portal 
 The first three reports available contain the list of members qualifying for each 

measure 
 The full report dated August 1, 2018, includes: 

a. The Summary page which identifies the number of total incentives your 
office is eligible to receive. 

b. The Per Member Per Month (PMPM) reward bracket explaining how 
your composite score is determined. 

c. The Overview section provides the methodology of how the PMPM 
reward bracket is calculated. 

 
Reports will be available on the first of every month. These reports will contain data 
from 01.01.2018 through the last day of the previous month. TAIP reports can be found 
on MyPHP Provider Portal under the tab labeled, Provider Incentive Program.  
 

 
 
We look forward to working together to improve the health of our community. If you 
would like additional information about TAIP, or how to register for the Provider Portal, 
please contact our Provider Relations Team at PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Robin Classens 
Manager, Network Services Department 
 
 


